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AMSTERDAM REUNION COMMITEE
300 GRAND CONCOURSE # 3GS
BRONX, N.Y, 1043]
718) 402 - 3190
December 8, 1995
Deer TWheving
U

First, we hope that you are in the best of health, and we wish
you and your family a very lierry Chrisimas, and a Happy New Year,

We just want to inform you of our up-coming events for 1996 and
1997, You may not have heard from us since 1989, but that is because
we haven't been doing anything (Re-Unions) for a lot of reasons.

This past May 1995 (Memorial Day Weekend) was our first function
since the last Re-Union (1989)., 0Only a small percentage of the people
on our Mailing List were informed of this event because of limited
space., Although the turnout was very small, a very nice time was had
by all who attended, However, this letter 1is being sent to everyone
on the Mailing List (about 600 people), Our next function will be
held on Sat, Feb, 106th, 1996, 9pm-Until, at the Lincoln Square Center
on West 65th Street in iianhattan. This will be a Re-Union Dance
(Fundraiser) to raise money for the Summer Re-Union which has already
been scheduled for Sat. July 27, 1996, again at the Lincoln Square
Center. Please put these 2 dates on your Calendar, On or around
Jan 10th 1996 you will again receive a Flyer in the mail concerning
the Dance on Feb,., 10.

We hope that all of you who live in New York, New Jersey, or
other States close by will be able %o attend the Dance., However, if
you live in far away States don't forget the Summer Re-Union on July
27. You will also be informed again around April or Kay 1996 concer-
ning the Summer Re-Union. We are also planning to celebrate the 50th
Anniversary of the Amsterdam Projects in the Summer of 1997, so stay
tuned.

Although our Mailing List has been up-graded in the last 6 months
a few people may not réceive this letter because of relocation or for
other reasons, So please inform all of those that you know of because
we don't want to leave anyone out.

Once again funds are needed for the Summer Re-Union, so if you
can't make it to the Dance in February, we would appreciate it very

much if you could send us a donation (the price of the ticket) 15.00,
so that we can at least assure us the opportunity to do so.

Sincerely,

AmEterdam Re-wﬁﬁén Committee

" OVER "




To purchase tickets in advance, you may contact

Spence Mayfield (718) 402-8190
Hellen Mayfield (718) 292-9076
Bob Jenkins (718) 409-1991
Ed Sherman (212) 926-8025
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Please mail checks to:

Amsterdam Re-Union Comm,
c/o Hellen lLiayfield

800 Grand Concourse #3G So.
Birommsey N S IQL ST

Ticket Prices: $15.00 Advance
$25,00 At Door

You will receive the Flyer on or about Jan, 10th 1996
The address and activities will be included on the Flyer.



